“The proposal announced today has reinvigorated the discussion about how to handle nuclear waste responsibly and ensure that our nation’s approach to managing and disposing nuclear waste requires the consent of the states. I look forward to further discussion on this topic and reviewing this legislation in greater detail. As long as I am serving Nevada in the United States Senate, I will fight to keep nuclear waste out of our state.” 
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